
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

12th April 2024 
Dear parents/ carers, 
 
I’d like to welcome you all back to the final term of your child’s time at Woodstone. If the spring term wasn’t 
busy enough, the summer term is set to be even busier! We have the KS2 SATs starting on Monday 13th May 
before we begin the preparations for our leavers play and end of term activities. 
 
In this letter you will find information about our homework expectations, PE days, KS2 SATS week, the SATs 
breakfast club and important dates for your diary. 
 
Homework Expectations 
 
Maths / English - We will continue to set homework assignments on Fridays and expect them to be returned 
the following Thursday. The homework set is designed to support children with their SATs revision, so it is 
important that they complete it.  
Reading - Children are also expected to read 3 times per week, for a minimum of 20 minutes each time at 
home. Please ensure that any reading at home is recorded in your child’s reading diary, this will be checked on 
Friday mornings.  
TTRS – Children should also remember to complete 20 minutes of TTRS practice at home each week. These 
sessions run from Friday afternoon to the following Friday morning.  
 
Please note; we will stop setting the usual homework from Friday 10th May. However, children will be sent 
home with lines to rehearse for our leavers play.  
 
PE 
 
This half-term, we have PE on Monday afternoons and Friday afternoons. Please ensure that your child has 
both their indoor and outdoor kit with them all week as plans change at short notice. 
 
The PE kit is an essential part of their uniform as it allows movement to be easier and more comfortable and is 

also designed to ensure health and safety guidelines are always adhered to. Please ensure that all PE kit items 

are named, check regularly that their kit fits (especially footwear), and includes: 

• Outdoor:  trainers suitable for playground and field, blue/black tracksuit bottoms / shorts, blue or 

white t-shirt, sweatshirt. 

• Indoor:  pumps, a blue or white t-shirt and blue shorts. 

Long hair should be tied up during P.E. lessons. Jewellery and earrings must not be worn during P.E. lessons 

and should be removed by the children themselves. If your child cannot do this independently, please remove 

before this before the children come to school. Thank you. 

 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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KS2 SATs 
 
This year, the KS2 SATs will take place between Monday 13th and Thursday 16th May. We’ll be completing lots 
of additional work in school over the next few weeks in preparation for these. If you are concerned that your 
child is beginning to feel pressure about the assessments, then please don’t hesitate to contact me and we will 
do our best to provide support at school. Remember, your child’s mental health is our highest priority. 
 
Breakfast Club 
 
During the SATs week, we offer a free breakfast club for the Year 6 class in school. During this week, children 
are allowed to come to school early and have some breakfast and a drink with their peers. We’ve found this to 
be a brilliant way to relax the children before the assessments start. More details and reminders will follow 
before Friday 10th May. 
 
Important dates for your diary 
 

• Monday May 13th – Thursday May 16th – KS2 SATS week (and breakfast club) 

• Tuesday 25th June – Sports Day 

• Friday 28th June – Summer Fayre 

• Tuesday 2nd July – Year 6 Leavers Play and Presentation Evening 

• Tuesday 9th July – Year 6 Disco 
 
If you have any questions regarding the contents of this email, please do not hesitate to get in touch. Feel free 
to talk to me at school, or you can contact me via the Year 6 email:  
 
year6@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
 
Thank you again for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mr. Jerram Brewin 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
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